
 
Email To: HIC primary and secondary contacts and other homeless service providers (over 300 
people) 
From: Funders Collaborative via Alice Minervino  
Date:  Monday, March 27, 2017 9:25 AM 
Attachment: Introductory email from 3/7/17 
 
 
Good morning! 
 
Two weeks ago we sent you an email inviting you to attend a webinar this Wednesday, March 
29 @ 2:00- 3:30 to learn more about System-Wide Analytics and Projection (SWAP) project we 
are initiating throughout the state. The previous email is attached for your review. You received 
an invitation to this webinar because your organization is part of CT’s Housing and Homeless 
Services system and your programs are reported to the US Department of Housing and Urban 
Development’s Housing Inventory Count (HIC). 
 
This webinar will launch us into this year-long project and is an opportunity to learn more about 
how, together, we can refine and strengthen the use of data and performance measurement 
within system planning to continue the important work of reducing the number of people 
experiencing homelessness in our communities.  We look forward to partnering with you in this 
exciting endeavor. 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar:  
https://zoom.us/j/647555258 
 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial: +1 408 638 0968 (US Toll) or +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) 
    Webinar ID: 647 555 258 
 
If you are not able to make the above date, this webinar will be recorded and available to view 
at a time that is more convenient for your schedule.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Funder’s Collaborative 
 
Alice Minervino, DMHAS 
Fred Morton, DMHAS 
Kim Karanda, DMHAS 
Steve DiLella, DOH 
Beau Anderson, DOH 
Suzanne Piacentini, HUD 
Becca Allen, Melville Trust 

https://zoom.us/j/647555258

